
VALENTINE’S RAFFLE 

 
 

On Tuesday, February 13th, St. Michael Academy’s annual 
Valentine’s Day Raffle will take place. Families wishing to participate 
are invited to bring in a Valentine item.  

 
Due to anaphylactic allergies, we cannot accept any “home-made” baked goods 

but we will accept labelled store-bought peanut free goodies. 
 

Raffle items may include labelled nut free store bought treats, small gift baskets, 
teddy bears or any other Valentine’s themed gifts.  All donated items must be 
new and unused.  
   
We ask that all gift items are fully wrapped in cellophane and are ready to sell. 
  
Raffle tickets will be sold to students throughout the month of February during 
recesses as well as on Tuesday, February 13th, 2018, in the morning only.  Ticket 
prices are 0.50 cents each or 3 tickets for $1.  Each class will have a chance to 
view all raffle items on Tuesday, February 13th  and submit 
their tickets to have a chance to win! 
      
Please deliver items to the library NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, 
FEBRUARY 9th, 2018.  This would greatly help with set-up and 
display.   
 
Money raised from the raffle will be donated to Covenant House.  Thank you for 
your continuous generosity with this and all school events. 
                                

    Happy Valentine’s Day!        

Mrs. Cozza 
                              
 

  


